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August 17,2020

WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE

On August 16, 2020, the Davenport water system lost pressure in the water lines from both
intakes. The County is working with Cemex to repair the main on an emergency basis. The
County is also hauling water from the City of Santa Cruz. We ask that the residents of Davenport
conserve water and limit the use to basic needs. If you have any questions, please contact Isaac
Bojorquez at (831) 477-3901 or Beatriz Barranco at (831) 477-3945.
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